
June 10, 2022

Affordable Housing Initiative
Request for Qualifications 

The University of Virginia (“UVA”) and University of Virginia Foundation (“UVAF”) are 
embarking on an affordable housing initiative and providing land for new mixed-income 
residential communities on two sites in the City of Charlottesville and Albemarle County. 
UVA/UVAF are issuing this Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) for interested 
development teams for these sites. A separate RFQ for a third site will be issued once 
the rezoning process for that property is completed.

UVA/UVAF will evaluate responses based upon the criteria set forth in the RFQ. 
UVA/UVAF intend to invite shortlisted Respondents to submit detailed proposals in 
response to a subsequent Request for Proposals. To view and download the RFQ, 
interested firms should visit www.uvafoundation.com/resources/rfp. For general 
questions, please call Todd Marshall at (434) 924-2569.

We believe in the power of home to grow thriving communities
across Virginia, and we thank you for being part of our mission

for 50 years.

Stay connected and in the know

 ​  ​  ​  ​

Virginia Housing | Website | Join Our Email List

The information contained herein (including but not limited to any description of Virginia Housing and its lending programs and
products, eligibility criteria, interest rates, fees and all other loan terms) is subject to change without notice.
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